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Firework Safety 

We started our week by exploring how 

children and pets can keep safe during 

bonfire night.  

We hope that everyone stays 

safe this weekend. 

Online Safety 

At St. Mary's we use ICT and the  

Internet to teach, to learn and to 

have fun. Our children have more and 

more opportunities to access the   

internet, both at home and at school 

and therefore we take online         

safety very seriously. The internet 

and the ways that our children are 

using the internet is continually 

evolving. This week we will be sending 

out a “Digital Parenting” magazine 

which will provide you with further 

information on how to keep your  

child(ren) safe. 

Please also remember that there is 

also lots of additional information on 

our website. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I do hope that you all had an enjoyable half term despite the rather blustery weather! 

We are all looking forward to the busy term ahead. Do remember that 

key dates can be found on the calendar which is on the homepage of the 

school website. 

This week you will receive a Curriculum Overview which will provide you 

with an insight into what you child(ren) will be learning this half term. 

Best wishes, Mrs Herbert 

 

Mrs Tracey has been working for three 

days a week in Class 4—Mrs Sopp has 

worked the remaining two.  

I am now pleased to inform you that Mrs 

Tracey will be our Assistant Head and 

will be non-classed based on a Thursday 

and Friday, initially until Christmas.  



Attendance: aiming for a minimum of 95% 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

94.4% 100% 100% 92.2% 92.8% 91.3% 94.4% 

       

Stars of the week! 

Reception: Jack 

Year 1: Filip 

Year 2: Kayden 

Year 3: Thomas 

Year 4: Taye 

Year 5: Reece 

Year 6: Chloe 

Class 2 

The Y2 Parent Assembly was very 

well attended by parents and fami-

ly members. All of the children 

have worked extremely hard to 

present their learning - descriptive 

and persuasive writing based on 

their topic– The Lifeboats and 

Healthy Eating. They showcased 

their knowledge of maintaining 

healthy and fit bodies. Fi-

nally, they ended the morn-

ing by making healthy 

smoothies. They were ab-

solutely delicious!    

 

A Reminder 

Children are only allowed to eat fruit at break 

time. Please also avoid sending any form of nuts 

into school as we have several children who 

could have a severe allergic reaction.  

Thank you for your support!   

Remembrance Mass 

Remembrance Mass for children 

in years 3-6 will take place at 

church on Thursday 19th November at 10.00am.  

We hope that you will be able to join us! 

Cross Country! 

Children in years 4, 5 and 6 have been    

invited to take part in a cross country 

event at Mounts Bay School on Monday 9th 

November. 

On this occasion parents will need to      

arrange their own transport and stay 

with their child(ren).  

The event will take place between         

4pm-5pm. You should arrive no earlier than 

3.45pm. Good luck to all who attend! 


